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HEARING ADVISORY 
“The Strategic Petroleum Reserve” 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – A hearing on the Strategic Petroleum Reserve (SPR) will be held 

on September 27, 2000, Vice Chairman Jim Saxton announced today.   
 
“The purpose of this hearing is to review the Strategic Petroleum Reserve’s resources and 

the options available to policymakers,” Saxton said.  “This hearing will provide an in-depth 
examination of the SPR in order to facilitate a fully informed discussion of the various options 
currently under review,” Saxton concluded. 
 

 
HEARING TOPIC:  The Strategic Petroleum Reserve  
 
TIME:   10 a.m. 
 
DATE:   Wednesday, September 27, 2000 
 
LOCATION:   311 Cannon House Office Building 
 
WITNESS:   Witness to be designated by DOE     
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